
U. S. DISTRICT COURT
Western District of Virginia

Office of the Clerk
210 Franklin Road, SW

Roanoke, Virgini~ 24006
John F. Corcoran
Clerk of Court

Voice: 540/857-5100
Facsimile: 540/857-5128

Wesley C. Smith

5347 Landrum Rd. #1

Dublin, VA 24084-5603

October 24, 2007

Dear Mr. Smith,

I am writing in response to a letter we received from you on October 24, 2007,
regarding your case. A copy of the memorandum 6pinion and final order in your case

I
was mailed to you last week. You stated in your letter that you have not received any
notification of any ruling in your case as of October 19, 2007. I am enclosing another
copy of the memorandum opinion and final order.

If you have other questions, please contact our office at: 540-857-5100 x5310.

Sincerely,

c?~~
Lmda Bright
Deputy Clerk

enc: Memorandum Opinion and Final Order


